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MULTIPLICATION CHECK – Y4 – JUNE 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You may or may not be aware that in Y4, the children must take a statutory online test to check 
their knowledge of multiplication facts. The tests will be done throughout June, and in the New 
Year, we aim to invite parents/carers into school to give you more information about the test and 
show you how the test will run. One key thing to note is the children have 25 questions to answer, 
and only 6 seconds per question (shocking I know!). 

 

As Maths lead, I cannot stress enough the impact that knowing multiplication facts has on the 
children’s overall progress in Maths! TTRS is a great resource that we use in school, and encourage 
children to access at home. This resource has recently had an update, so please could you ensure 
you update the app, or if children are accessing via online platforms, that they enter 
https://ttrockstars.com/reset so that they are definitely accessing the latest version!  

 

Another useful website is https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check. This website 
is basically a practice version of the actual test they will sit. 

 

We understand that some children may not have access to a device at home. If this is the case, 
please get in touch with us, as we may be able to offer a short-term loan of a device from school 
so that your child can access these websites. It is up to you to let us know though – we aren’t mind 
readers! We will aim to have the devices ready for anyone who may need them in beginning of the 
new term in January.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Henry 
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